
Subject: Re: 2022(?).2 beta
Posted by mirek on Mon, 12 Dec 2022 21:18:13 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Lance wrote on Mon, 12 December 2022 00:52mirek wrote on Sun, 11 December 2022
16:54Lance wrote on Sun, 11 December 2022 21:13ok. We don't really need that much flexibility
as offered by LibFormat; just formatting code to u++ preferred style is satisfactory. This way code
will look more consistent. The AStyle utility that's currently used is very broken :(

I can remove it completely for 2022.2, but not replace...

Yes, time is too tight. It should be removed as it serves no practical purposes in its current state,
other than messing up code.

AStyle removed.
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